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Dear Members, 

I hope you will join us for our Annual Christmas Party Luncheon 
including a Visit from Santa on Sunday, December 10, 2023 from 
11am to 1:00pm.   Santa will be here from Noon to 1:00pm.   Food 
will be catered by Connie of Funky Art Café.  Reservations for the 
meal need to be made by December 6th.   No reservation is neces-
sary to talk with Santa.  For more information please see the infor-
mation elsewhere in the newsletter, on the homepage of our web-
site or posted in the Clubhouse. 

Our Board of Directors voted at the November Board Meeting   
effective January 1, 2024 we will increase all membership dues by 
5% and increase cart barn rental by $5/per month and trail fees by 
$5/per month.  You will see this minimal increase on the statement 
you receive on January 2nd. 

As we approach the Holiday Season, the Board of Directors of 
Brenham Country Club encourages our members to contribute to 
the Employee Christmas Fund.  Contributing to the fund offers our 
members the opportunity to express their appreciation to our staff 
for services rendered during the year and makes it possible for our 
employees to receive a Christmas Bonus.  To expedite your contri-
bution, you will find a $25 charge on your November 1st Statement.  
This is a VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION, and should you elect 
not to contribute to the fund, please indicate such at the bottom of 
the Employee Letter which was mailed to every member and return 
to me.  If you would like to contribute an amount greater than $25, 
indicate the total amount of your contribution at the bottom of the 
page and return to me.  In addition, I would like to thank all who 
have made a contribution! 

Please note we will be closed on both Christmas Eve and Christmas 
day so the employees can celebrate the Holiday 

In closing, I encourage everyone to pause a moment this Christmas 
Holiday to think about the real reason for the season and all our 
many blessings we have to be thankful for!   

Wishing you a Merry Christmas 
Angela 



Social Events 
Friday, January 5   ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am –5:30 pm 

Friday, January 12  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am –5:30 pm 

Wednesday, January 17  ————————— Board of Director’s Mtg @ 5:30 pm 

Friday, January 19  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am –5:30 pm 

Wednesday, January 24  ————————— Book Club 

Friday, January 26  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am –5:30 pm 

  

January CALENDAR 

Social Events 
Friday, December 1 ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am –5:30 pm 

Saturday, December 2 ————————— Private Party  

Tuesday, December 5 ————————— Private Party  

Thursday, December 7 ————————— Private Party  

Friday, December 8 ————————— Private Party  

Saturday, December 9 ————————— Private Party  

Sunday, December 10 ————————— Annual BCC Christmas Luncheon 

Tuesday, December 12 ————————— Private Party  

Thursday, December 14 ————————— Private Party  

Friday, December 15 ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am –5:30 pm 

Wednesday, December 20 ————————— Board of Director’s Mtg @ 5:30 pm 

Wednesday, December 20 __________________ Book Club Christmas Party 

Thursday, December 21 ————————— BCC Employee Christmas Party 

Sunday, December 24 ————————— Closed Christmas Eve 

Monday, December 25 ————————— Closed Christmas Day 

 

DECEMBER CALENDAR 



 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

 
OCTOBER 

2023 
OCTOBER 

2022 

Net 
Income/Loss $28,334.95  

 
$42,179.64 

YTD Net 
Income/Loss $26,335.77 $158,139.34 

CASH BALANCES 

TOTAL 
Checking/

Savings 
$372,184.68  



Accounts 60 days 
past due will be posted 
and members will not be 
allowed to use any Club 
facilities until their ac-
count is paid in full.  
Once the past due bal-
ance is paid, charging 
privileges will be re-
extended. 

Accounts 30 days past 
due will have their 
charging privileges sus-
pended until their ac-
count is paid in full.  
Once the past due bal-
ance is paid, charging 
privileges will be re-
extended. 
 
 

CREDIT POLICY 

Things to remember 

 Please be aware that it is 
illegal to bring alcoholic 
beverages onto, or re-
move alcoholic bever-
ages from, the premises 
for any and all activities 
held at the Brenham 
Country Club.  This is 
in accordance with the 
TABC (Texas Alcoholic 
Beverage Commission) 

regulations which 
govern our alco-
holic beverage 
license. 

 

 Per TABC 
Rules:  No beer 
can be sold in the 
ProShop before      
10:00 am on Sun-
day. 

 The Brenham Country 
Club is NOT responsible 
for any loss or damages 
to your golf cart or other 
personal property while 
it is stored in the Club 
Cart Barns.  Please be 
aware that use of the 
electrical outlets is at 
your own risk. 

 
 

Due to our Mixed 

Beverage License, 

please be aware 

that it is 

unlawful for 

anyone to bring 

alcoholic 

beverages onto 

the property.  All 

Alcohol Beverages 

must be purchased 

and consumed on 

Club property. 
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BCC Staff 

WE’RE ON THE WEB  
WWW . BRENHAMCC . CO M  

Next Board of Directors Meeting: 
Wednesday, December 20, 2023 

Newsletter Information Deadline is the 
21st of each month. 

L IKE  U S  ON  
F ACEBOOK  AND  I NSTAGRAM  

Book Club 
We meet on the 4th Wednesday @ 
1:00 pm of each month, 
except in November & December.   
Visit Website:  http://
susanlake.net/primary/ 

Help Your Golf Course Stay Healthy 

• Keep all carts 
(including those 
with handicap flags) 
AT LEAST 30 feet 
from the greens! 

• Also, all carts 
(handicap flags too) 
MUST STAY ON 
CART PATH 
when it is cart path 
only (due to rain) 

• Fill your divots with 
sand. 

If any members 

would like to 

place an ad in 

the BCC 

Newsletter, 

Call Angela 

for 

information 

at 979-836-1733.  

Tuesday thru Sunday 
Grill 11 am to 3:00 pm 
Bar 11 am to Closing 

BAR & GRILL IS NOW OPEN 

Course and ProShop are open 
Tuesday-Sunday 
7 am to 5:30 pm 

Club is closed on Monday. 


